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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1639 prohibits any pharmacist receiving a valid prescription order from inquiring about the 

patient’s intended use of the drug. The measure directs the State Board of Pharmacy to 

immediately revoke the license of any pharmacist found to have violated this provision and fine 

him or her $100,000.00 per occurrence.  
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